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20 May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year 13 – COVID-19 Pastoral Plan  

We are very disappointed to receive the news that a Year 13 student has tested positive for 

COVID-19, as a result we have followed our normal procedures and completed contact 

tracing.  As a result, a number of Year 13 students have been asked to isolate at home.  We 

wish this student a speedy recovery.  

Following a difficult year for these students who have shown amazing resilience throughout, 

we are keen to ensure they are able to finish their Year 13 together. After the May Half Term 

Break the plan will be as follows: Year 13 will remain on study leave and their last day will be 

Thursday 10 June 2021, they should arrive at school at 10.00am and the celebrations will 

finish at 12.00pm. 

There will be work added to Google Classroom following the assessments which will focus on 

future pathways for the students. 

We are very proud with how Year 13 have conducted themselves during their assessments 

and are looking forward to celebrating with them their time at Maiden Erlegh School, as a 

whole year group, after the half term break.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss A Cheshire 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 


